
watch a little bit of any of the televised event with your child.

look out for signs of the coronation in the local area (bunting/posters/signs etc).

Send in photos if you attend any events!

Our Federation Improvement Priority (FIP) this term is:

''Everyone a leader!"

Every Parent a Leader!

We are so excited that we will be witnessing such an amazing historical event this weekend. The

coronation is such an important event. We will be learning about the coronation, in an age-

appropriate way, over the next few weeks.

How you can help

It would be great if your children can do any of the following over the weekend:

F E D E R A T I O N  I M P R O V E M E N T  P R I O R I T Y

S I G N  O F  T H E  W E E K
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At the Nursery we teach all children to sign. This supports
communication and ensures the communication of all
children is valued. 

This week's sign is 'king' 
 

Ask any staff member to show you if you are unsure. 

This week we have been amazed to see our caterpillars turn into chrysalis's attaching
themselves to the top of the pot! We also have some new resources in the Zones of
Regulation including a story called 'The Colour Monster', which describes a range of
different feelings, along with 6 soft monster toys. We also have tools cards with
strategies to help the children regulate when they experience strong feelings.

Message from federation Leaders - Transition to School

 

We have a spoken to a number of you since the recent allocation of school places. For those of you
with children moving onto primary school in September we are creating a video presentation which
we hope will reassure you . We will share information about the process, will share how we will
support this process as a school and offer top tips about how you can support at home. Watch out for
the video link next week!



The Great British Spring Clean

I N F O R M A T I O N  /  R E M I N D E R S

Headteacher; Mrs Gemma Williamson & Hayley Yendell 

Dates coming up:

Suggested activity for home

Saturday 6th May: The Royal Coronation
Monday 8th May: Bank Holiday
Monday 29th May Bank Holiday
Tuesday 30th May - Friday 2nd June Half Term

We were delighted with the Butterflies group last week! They made great
efforts to clean up their local communities using litter pickers! We have some
fabulous photos that we will share as the project progresses! This week is the
turn of the Badgers group.

For the weekend we have created a 'Coronation Scavenger Hunt' so that your child/children
can look for signs of the coronation whilst out and about and on the television! It is attached
to this email and paper copies will be available at pick up time.

Let us know how you get on!

 
 
 
 
 
 


